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Thursday 7th November 2019

Dear Parents / Carers, 
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Cross Country Club 

Unfortunately, due to the evenings closing in and staff training, this will be the last cross country after school club now until after the Christmas holidays.

However the children will still be able to participate in the Saturday morning races.  The next race is on Saturday 16th November 2019, where hopefully we will have the same high attendance as the first two races of the season. 
Please ask your child to encourage a friend to attend!

Age-groups, start times and approximate race distances are as follows:

Race 1 Girls, years 3 & 4 at 10:30 1.45 km
Race 2 Boys, years 3 & 4 at 10:45 1.45 km
Race 3 Girls, years 5 & 6 at 11:00 2.45 km
Race 4 Boys, years 5 & 6 at 11:25 2.45km

Children will need to arrive at the stadium about 15 minutes before the race start time and register their attendance with a member of staff from Cale Green. 

If your child would like to run in this event, please come along on Saturday. Parking is available at the Community Centre (off Turncroft Lane). 
 
Your child will need to arrive in their Cale Green training top and hoodie, have training shoes and bring a drink of water in a plastic bottle.

Thank you to all the parents and staff who support cross country running at Cale Green!


Yours sincerely,

Mrs M Cronshaw 
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